
 

 
 
 
 
● Long Term Care ● EA+ (Travel Emergency) ● Vision 
● Dental   ● Identity Theft ● Hearing   ● Pet Insurance 
● Medicare Supplement  ● Medicare Advantage 

 
Ernest J. Strobel, President (530) 887-0102 

CA License – 0568200 
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           From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Harlan Moore 

   
      Spring so far has demonstrated every imaginable 
     possibility, cool, warm, sunny, cloudy, and showers.   
    Reporting our Easter and Mother’s Day brunches 
    were an amazing success, a giant thanks to Manager 
    Bob, Chef Scott & crew, Chairs  for Easter Sharon 
    Bettencourt, Mother’s Kathy Madeiros, any all the  
volunteers, I can’t identify by name because I failed to compile a list,  I 
will correct that omission in person soon. 
Next month I will report on the California Hawaii Elks Association 
convention, including our final 2018-2019 CHEMPI results, I am 
confident we will have good news to report.   
We are ramping up summer activities “Cook Your Own Steak”  was 
scheduled for Memorial Day weekend,  I do hope those not traveling 
enjoyed a first of season event.  The Birthday Dinner has some new 
ideas for June & July, come on down if it’s your birthday or not. 
Finally, please share our good work with others “Ask a friend or family 
member” to become an ELK to join us in the important work and social 
activities we all enjoy. 
 
Questions or comments call 530-906-4765 or email 
Harlan@hemoore.com  
See you at the Lodge! 
Fraternally, 
Harlan 
 

  

Father's Day is a celebration honoring fathers 

and celebrating fatherhood, paternal bonds, 

and the influence of fathers in society. In 

Catholic Europe, it has been celebrated on 

March 19 (Saint Joseph's Day) since 

the Middle Ages. This celebration was brought 

by the Spanish and Portuguese to Latin 

America, where March 19 is often still used for 

it, though many countries in Europe and the 

Americas have adopted the U.S. date, which is 

the third Sunday of June. It is celebrated on 

various days in many parts of the world, most 

commonly in the months of March, April and 

June. It complements similar celebrations 

honoring family members, such as Mother's 

Day, Siblings Day, and Grandparents' Day. 

mailto:Harlan@hemoore.com
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Saint_Joseph%27s_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Middle_Ages
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Latin_America
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Latin_America
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mother%27s_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mother%27s_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Siblings_Day
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Grandparents_Day


              
 

 
    

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Every Tuesday 

Lunch social 
Taco Tuesday 

 
Every Wednesday 

Elks Lunch 11:00 am to 2:30 pm 
 

Friday June 7, 2019 
Birthday Dinner 

Western Chicken & BBQ Pulled Pork 
Scott’s Famous Potato Halves, Onion Casserole 

Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls & Dessert 

 
Sunday June 9, 2019 
Elks All You Can Eat 

Pancake and French Toast Breakfast 
9 am to 11:30 am 

Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 
Bacon, Sausage and Ham 

Hash Browns, Biscuits & gravy 
 

Thursday June 13, 2019 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday June 21, 2019 

Cook You Own Steak Night 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs & Chicken 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
5 to 7 pm 

 
Thursday June 27, 2019 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday June 28, 2019 

All You Can Eat 
Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 

5 to 7 pm 

 

 

 

 

Easter Brunch Thank You 

 

 

Hi Everyone,  
I would like to thank, over and over again, all those that helped 
to make the Auburn Lodge Easter Brunch a wonderful success.   
There are so many people that gave of their time to decorate and 
work at the Lodge on Easter.  
 
If I forgot anyone, I do apologize. I want to thank the following:  
Dave and Val Provan. Rex and Merilee Gouldthread. Larry 
LaVerne and Paula Celick, Linda Talso, Teri Nann, Christy Mata, 
Royce Birks, Michele Calbi, Rhonda Rogers, Bill and Joyce Costa. 
Murriel Oles, Sierra Hoyle, Carol VanNess, Bob, Scott, Toney, 
Amy, Brian, Mo, Jim x 2, John Madeiros, Brian, Jody and Cody 
Hoyle. 
 
A special thanks to Jack and Linda Meylink! 
 
It truly takes a Village.  Grateful and so very blessed to have these 
helping hands, 
 
Kathy Madeiros, PER 
 
 
 

MONTHLY BIRTHDAY DINNER 
 
Expect the unexpected!  As we start the new ELKS year, the Birthday 
Dinner Team will be trying different ideas to keep the birthday event 
"happy" and entertaining for your enjoyment. 
 
I want to acknowledge and give thanks to your continuing hosts for the 
coming year. Their help is key to a successful event.  Publicity - Anna 
Anderson generates all the flyers and tickets for each event and 
ensures the information gets into the monthly bulletin.  The hosts are 
Sharon Bettencourt, Joe and Colleen Casserelli, Bill and Joyce Costa, 
Yvonne Edwards, Barbara Hewitt, Rudy and Patty Pelzman, Maria 
Slatter, Jack and Linda Meylink, and Nancy Drysdale.  Menu and themes 
for the year are set by April 1 each year.  Hosts choose a month of their 
choice, purchase raffle gifts, and are in charge of that evening. 
 
Don't forget to get your tickets for the JUNE birthday and wear your 
red, white and blue in honor of our American Flag - PATRIOTIC - Friday, 
June 7, 2019. 
 
The JULY birthday on July 12 (second Friday) is a WESTERN theme and 
hosted by Yvonne Edwards and Barbara Hewitt.  A delicious ranch-style 
meal by Chef Scott will be BBQ Ribs and BBQ Chicken with all the fixins'. 
Bring out the cowboy shirts and boots, prepare for a fun-filled evening 
listening to the music of COUNTRY NUGGETS.  Time for some dancing 
after dinner - come on down and join us! Tickets go on sale for July 
dinner on Taco Tuesday, June 4, 2019. 
 
If you are a member with a birthday in JULY, you will receive an 
invitation which includes a dinner voucher and a free drink ticket.  Be 
sure to take your voucher to the Lodge and exchange it for a seating 
ticket before the night of the Birthday dinner. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Birthday Dinners. 
 
Bob Espinosa 
Birthday Dinner Chairman 
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Butcher Block 
 
 
 



LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

A user name and password are required, and access through this link 

is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who don't yet have a 

password may register by giving their membership number and name 

to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

    From the Secretary  
   Dues are due, remember if your dues 
   are not paid, you cannot participate in 
   any function of the Lodge. 
 
   On May 13, 2019, Auburn Elks Lodge 
   hosted a great luncheon for the 
   Veterans in the Reno Veterans 
Hospital lead by Northeast District National Veterans Service 
Chairman Rudy Pelzman and Patty with the help of Elks and 
helpers from the Lodge.   Before we could start preparing and 
serving the meal, all of us had to go over with 2 Food Service 
inspectors the five most common causes of foodborne illness 
and what we had to do to prevent it.  We were told by a lady 
who visits and plays cards with the veterans often that they 
look forward to our coming because they know they will get 
food with good flavor 
.  
Under G. L. Executive Order No. 18-255, District Leaders Steve 
Haydn and Dave Provan have been appointed as Special 
Representatives with authority over the Lodges of the 
Northeast District as set forth in that order; a copy is posted 
on the bulletin board.   This Executive Order was read at the 
May 9 meeting, and all members are encouraged to read the 
entire Executive Order.        
If you have moved or changed your phone number or email 
address, please let me know so I can update your records. 
      
If you have a change of address or need to order a name 
badge, we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please 
remember to print legibly so that the correct information gets 
to the Secretary and if you lose your key card or badge there 
is a $10 charge to replace it. 
  
As always, if you want to reach me, please email 
rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 
                     
Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary                                
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

                                                       
 

                                    

 

 

 
    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2019 
                  

 Exalted Ruler: Harlan Moore 
 Leading Knight:  Bill Chelonis 
 Loyal Knight: Linda Lee Talso 
 Lecturing Knight: Bill Costa  
 Secretary: Bob Oles 
 Treasurer: John Madeiros 
 Tiler: Michael Bielski 
 Inner Guard is open 
 Chaplain: Manny Martinez 
 Esquire: Jim Boston 
 Trustees:  Sharon Bettencourt, Royce 
 Birks, Wayne Helley, Kathy Madeiros, 
 and Samuel Frazier, III.     
 Alternate Representative to Grand 
 Lodge: David Provan 

 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm
http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net


CRYING CORNER 
   

It pays to attend Lodge.  Lodge meetings are 
held on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the 
month except for November and December 
2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. and 
the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on April 25, 2019, $37 
major jackpot was lost due to his absence by 
#003695 Dan Lee Noland and at the meeting 
of May 09, 2019, $56 was lost due to his 
absence by 003277 Rodney Borba.  It pays to 
attend Lodge. 
 
 

 
  This month I have had a lot of things going 
  on in my life. I haven’t been able to spend 
  as much time at the Lodge as I would like.  
 
 
LODGE OF SORROW 
 
ROBERT RAY “BOB” CARLYLE PER 
Bob was born on August 20, 1923, in Deering, North Dakota 
and was initiated into the BPO Elks by Auburn Elks Lodge No. 
1691 on May 23, 1957, and in 1966-1967 Lodge year served as 
Exalted Ruler of the Lodge, was voted to life membership on 
January 11, 1996, and passed away April 29 2019. 
 
SICKNESS AND DISTRESS 
 
Tom Eastman had a procedure on his foot/leg. Get well Tom! 
Good bartenders are hard to come by. 
 
Roger Imsdahl had a fall and injured his leg. He is recuperating. 
 
Cedric O’Hern is having a gall bladder procedure. 
 
Bill and Joyce Costa’s nephew was a victim of a hit and run and 
didn’t survive 
 
That’s all I have for this month. If anyone has any sickness and 
distress, contact me. I am usually at the Lodge on Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  e-mail: costab78@wv6j.org 
 
 

A THOUGHT ON BROTHERLY LOVE 
The New Testament is full of references to “brotherly love.” In 
many places in which the Apostles expound on Christian living 
in the church, this paradigmatic phrase surfaces. The Apostle 
Paul explained the instinctive nature of brotherly love when 
he wrote to the members of the church in Thessalonica: 
“Concerning brotherly love you have no need for anyone to 
write to you, for you yourselves have been taught by God to 
love one another.” The writer of Hebrews gave his readers the 
following admonition: “Let brotherly love continue.” Simon 
Peter explained the significant place brotherly love holds in 
our Christian experience when he wrote, “Having purified your 
souls by your obedience to the truth for a sincere brotherly 
love, love one another earnestly from a pure heart.” 
 
Bill Costa 
Lecturing Knight 
 

 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday of 
each month at 9:00 am.  
 
The next one is on June 5th.   
 
In May we did some general clean up inside & outside.  
Vacuumed carpets, cleaned ceiling fans, cleaned doors and 
windows inside and out, cleaned and dusted bar area, 
cleaned lobby, cleaned meeting room downstairs, cleaned 
shuffleboard room, cleaned kitchen, cleaned coffee area, 
cleaned popcorn machine, margarita machine, nacho 
machine, dusted blinds, cleaned trash cans cleaned around 
dumpster & front door and much, much more. 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked in 
May:  PER Dick Robart, Loyal Knight Linda Lee Talso, BNC 
Secretary Warren Manley, Mike Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, 
Tom Eastman, Remy Giannini, Henry Tukloff, Ray 
Simoneau, Gary Cox,  Jim Harris, Elaine Jenanyan, Jesse 
Thompson, Tad Berkebile, Rudy Pelzman, Paul Sellers, 
Diane Parker, Cedric Trujillo, Mike Bane and Bill 
Schlichting.  There are some names I could not make out so 
if I misspelled yours let me know. 
 
Turnout was good, but we can always use a few more.  
Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 

https://chea-elks.org/wp-content/gallery/purple-pig/purple-pig-3-right.png


   
    
    
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Lodge Manager  

 

June is the start of our summer months, and I know many of our members will be on the road.  Please be safe and enjoy 

your vacations.  I want to give a big Thank You to all the Volunteers who help with both the Easter Brunch in April and the 

Mother’s Day Brunch in May.  It is your help that makes these events a great success, again Thank You.    

Over the years many of our Taco Teams have lost members and some teams are short volunteers.  If you wanted to be a 

volunteer on a Taco Team, now is the time, contact me and let me know.   If you would like to receive these emails, please 

email me at auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you to my list. 

Now for the business part, in June we will start with the June Birthday Dinner serving BBQ Pulled Pork and Western Chicken 

June 7th.   On Sunday, June 9th is our All You Can Eat Pancake and French Toast Breakfast featuring Jimmy’s Omelet Bar.  

On Friday, June 21st is Cook You Own Steak Dinner from 5 to 7 pm.   We will be ending the month with our All You Can Eat 

Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner Friday, June 28th.   

Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate 

Specials. 

 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

 

  From the Station From the Station of the  
  Leading Knight – Bill Chelonis 
   

  Mother’s Day brunch was a huge success. We  

  had over 200 members and guests. 

 

The ER Harlan, Secretary Bob, Trustee Royce and I went to 

Fresno to the Calif Hawaii Elks State Convention. We learned a 

few interesting things to help the Lodge. Yvonne Edwards was 

installed as our Northeast District State Vice President.  

 

With June here we will have a Flag Day ceremony with the 

history of the American flag, the Birthday Dinner this month 

will have entertainment, Cook Your Own Steak is back on the 

21st, and Pizza Night on the 28th.  Come join the fun and 

fellowship. 

 

Have a great summer. 

 
Bill Chelonis PDDGER 
Leading Knight 
530-570-8896 
b.chelonis@att.net

 
 

 

mailto:b.chelonis@att.net


    
 
 

 
                    

 
 
 

 
 
  

                         Veterans Corner 
 
 
 

Is it June already?  Well then, watch out for the kids on 
the roadways running, riding, and driving.  And now, 
let's get ready for summer and all those related 
activities such as trips, BBQ's, visiting, and..........yard 
work.  As we look forward to all that summer brings, be 
sure to prepare yourselves properly.  Stay hydrated and 
know your limits. 
 
We just returned from our annual BBQ luncheon at the 
Reno V.A. Hospital on May 13.  Twenty-one wonderful 
people from the Lodge happily cooked and served 
about 70 Veterans and about 25 staff members to a 
hamburger and Polish sausage lunch with all the fixin’s.  
Due to circumstances beyond our control, we were 
unable to feed the 15 patients in the mental health unit 
this year.  Heartfelt thank you from the patients and 
staff were effusive, to say the least.  We had some 
newcomers helping, and I think it is safe to say that they 
were enjoying themselves.  Don't forget; we'll do this 
again next year in May.  My wife Patty and I would like 
to thank the following for doing a fantastic job at 
feeding about 120 people. Gary & Blanch Beckes, 
Manny & Kris Martinez, Bill & Joyce Costa, Mike Barber 
and Juanita Garcia, Jess Thompson and his son, Jess 
Thompson III, Jim Louis and Leesa Fons, Jimmy 
Mullenix, Elly Brown-Silva, Michael Bielski, Jack 
Meylink, Gene Henggeler, Bob Oles, and our famous 
cook George Apostolos.  On a final note about this trip, 
none of the food or beverages are discarded.  That 
which is not consumed is sent across the street from the 
hospital to the Veterans Guest House, and they are 
extremely grateful for our donation.  The money for this 
event is always well spent and appreciated by a lot of 
people.  Thank you, Elks.  
 
With each passing month, I mention our troops in 
harm's way.  Remember them and their families in your 
prayers.  Our troops stand for what is right and all that 
is good about this wonderful country of ours.  See a 
Veteran, thank a Veteran for his/her service.  Go with 
God and may he keep you and yours safely in the palm 
of his hands. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:   laketahoe@att.net 
Home: (916) 771-0294 
Cell: (916) 316-1530 
 

 

 
 

01  Miller, Mark Ralph 

02  Fegard, Roy A 

03  Espinosa, Melvin 'Bob' R 

03  Miller, Anna Giraud 

04  DeWolf, Steven Lloyd 

04  Frenna, James V 

05  Larson, Steve 

05  Payne, Walter F 

05  Zander, William 

06  Brenno, Lester C 

06  Moss, Jack S 

06  Thomasson, Gary Lynn 

07  Simmons, John 

08  Adamson, Rod 

08  Byrom, Donald 

08  Epps, Dale E 

08  Myrick, Billy M 

08  Parker, Charles Anthony 

08  Slover, Robert C 

09  Bashore, Mike 

09  Hawkins, Karen 

09  Hunter, James E 

09  Letcher, Jim 

09  Sherer, Kenneth A 

10  Diaz, Robert 

10  Henricks, Kevin M 

11  Lindquist, Gary 

11  Spadoni, Raymond 

11  Watson, Les 

12  Meade, Stephen C 

13  Baldoni, Dan 

13  Crawford, John W 

14  Griess, Roger W 

14  Ruskauff, Ronald 

15  Wagner, Sharon 

16  Koehn, Dennis L 

16  Lacer, Jerry W 

17  Healy, John D 

18  Ross, John 

19  Berkebile, Tad S 

19  Cosby, Michael 

19  Costa, William F 

19  O'Hern, Cedric L 

20  Edmiston, Thomas R 

20  Sanchez, Garry Frank 

21  Gouldthread, Rex 

21  Kulhavy, Richard D 

21  MacGregor, Donald L 

21  Noland, Dan Lee 

22  Kreie, Harvey 

22  Meade, Robert E 

24  Beadles, Vernon L 

24  Coon, Robert 

24  Diquattro, Paul 

24  Jordan, Lawrence A 

24  Wakefield, Shawn 

25  Cwiak, Roger 

25  Murray, Reginald A 

26  Rogers, Rhonda 

27  Simon, Kurt W 

28  Edwards, Yvonne 

29  Aguirre, Joseph 

29  Madeiros, Kathy 

29  Peters, William H 

29  Weber, Darol D 

30  Haynes, Lisa G 

30  Long, David 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 members monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 

10 Ways to Improve Your Gut Bacteria, Based on Science 

1. Eat a Diverse Range of Foods 
2. Eat Lots of Vegetables, Legumes, Beans and Fruit 
3. Eat Fermented Foods 
4. Don't Eat Too Many Artificial Sweeteners 
5. Eat Prebiotic Foods 
6. Breastfeed for at Least Six Months 

7. Eat a Plant-Based Diet 
8. Eat a Plant-Based Diet 
9. Eat Foods Rich in Polyphenols 
10. Take a Probiotic Supplement 

 
• Foods Rich in Polyphenols Fermented Foods 
• Cocoa and dark chocolate  Yogurt 

• Red wine   Kimchi 

• Grape skins   Sauerkraut 

• Green tea   Kefir 

• Almonds    Kombucha 

• Onions    Tempeh 

• Blueberries 

• Broccoli 

 

 

             Mother’s Day Thank You 

 

What a wonderful day at the Lodge to celebrate Mother’s 

Day.  The Lodge was beautifully decorated, and Chef 

Scott and his team did a great job. The food was 

delicious. We had a fantastic crowd of over 250 for 

brunch. I hope everyone enjoyed it.  I want to take this 

opportunity to thank all the volunteers that helped set up 

on Saturday, putting chair covers on and setting tables, 

etc.  I have managed to lose my list of names, so you all 

know who you are.  Also, thank you to everyone who 

helped on Sunday clearing and resetting tables, serving 

juice, water, etc. 

 

RV CLUB MEETING 

The Elks RV Club will be having a meeting on June 6th, 2019 

at 5pm at the Auburn Elks Lodge.  Hot dogs & French fries 

will be provided compliments of the RV club.  If you're not a 

member but are interested in joining the club, please feel 

free to come to the meeting. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone. 

Harold McCoy, President 

Auburn Elks RV Club 

530 346-8672 



Pool Tournament Results for April 
 
April 3rd   
1st Rick DeKnoop/Jack Meylink  
2nd Manny Martinez/Wayne Helley  
3rd Mike Cosby/Ron Ruskaff  
Attendees: 
Rex Gouldthred/Bill McPeak  
K J/Gary Hubbard  
Chuck Cooper/Don Council  
Bill Costa  
 
April 10th 
1st Ron Ruskaff/Bill Costa 
2nd Wayne Helley/Mike Cosby  
3rd Al Hewitt/Chuck Cooper  
Attendees: 
Don Council/KJ 
Manny Martinez/Gary Hubbard  
Rex Gouldthred/Rick DeKnoop  
 
April 17th 
1st Al Hewitt/Bill Nordstrom  
2nd Mike Cosby/Roger Imsdahl  
3rd Rex Gouldthred/Rick DeKnoop  
Attendees: 
Don Council/Wayne Helley  
Bill Costa/Chuck Cooper  
Ron Ruskaff/Gary Hubbard  
Jack Meylink/KJ 

 

The following have submitted 
applications for membership 
in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 
1691.  
 
 

Jack Meylink proposes Denise 
Clark; Ronald Herr proposes 
John Tyson; Jesse Thompson 
proposes Lynn Rood; Royce 
Birks proposes Shawna V. 
DiBiaso and Linda Talso 
proposes Mary Jane Smith.     
 
 

                 Shuffleboard 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SHUFFLEBOARD RESULTS FOR APRIL 
 
April 3 
1st Linda Zucatto/Sally Imsdahl 
2nd Jan Quarry/Connie Burns 
3rd Glenda Cooper/Jacquie Conci 
 
April 10 
1st Kris Whitty/Jan Quarry 
2nd Glenda Cooper/Connie Burns 
3rd Sally Imsdahl/Ann Council 
 
April 17th 
1st Jacquie Conci/Kris Cosby 
2nd Jan Quarry/Joyce Costa 
3rd Glenda Cooper/Ellen Whitty 
 
April 24 
1st Sally Imsdahl/Barbara Hewitt 
2nd Jacquie Conci/Kris Whitty 
3rd Ellen Whitty/ Connie Burns 
 

This is just a reminder to pick up your 
order forms from the Lodge either at the 

bar or in the lobby.  No need to wait 
until the last minute (November 2019 is 

the deadline for ordering this year's 
wreaths.) 

 
Our goal for 2019 is to lay a wreath for 
all Veterans who have gone before us.  

You can help make this happen! 
 

Thank you for your continued support of 
this program.  I hope to hear from you 
very soon.  Have a wonderful summer. 

Stay well and safe. 
 
 

Paula Celick, Location Coordinator – 
Auburn Wreaths Across America  

 



 

 

 

 


